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HHS - H4 Bus Route Diversion

Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road, First Lane,

Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 9EX

Tel: 01482 648808

Email: ppsoffice @hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School
& Sixth Form College

Tranby House, Heads Lane,
Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ
Tel: 01482 648604

Email: hhsoffice @hessleacademy.com
Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

Dear parent/carer

We have received information from East Yorkshire Motor Services (EYMS) that Calvert Lane will be
closed to all traffic from 16 May 2022 for a period of 8 weeks.

This will have an impact on our service H4 bus which is routed down Calvert Lane. EYMS have
recommended an alternative route, that the H4 bus will start the route at Spring Bank West
roundabout and will operate in the opposite direction to the normal route. The bus will then travel
down Walton Street and Anlaby Road, returning to its normal route towards school.

In light of these changes, the timing of the H4 bus will be brought forward by 10 minutes in
anticipation of additional expected traffic. This will also ensure that students sitting exams over
the next month will not arrive at school late.

The return journey will use the same route from the school and back towards Spring Bank West.

We appreciate that this is a change to the students schedule, but unfortunately these diversions
are unavoidable.

Yours sincerely

¢

Mr V Groak
Headteacher
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I'he Hessle Academy comprises a through school of Penshurst Primary School and Hessle High School & Sixth Form College
The Hessle Academy is part of The Consortium Academy Trust family of schools, Company number: 07665828, whose registered office is Harland Way, Cottingham, HU16 5PX



